

January 1, 2025

Edwin Cepeda President

Lauren Rossi Vice President

Ashleigh Potenski Treasurer

Alex Cano Secretary

Steve McCauley Travel Commissioner

Kenny Soto Ways & Means

Dear Community Business Member:

Old Bridge Girls Softball League is a youth softball league in Old Bridge, New Jersey. We aim to provide our players (aged 5-16 years of Old Bridge Township and surrounding areas), a safe, quality recreational program, as well as a competitive travel/tournament program for those who strive to play at a more competitive level. We are committed to providing all girls with an experience that fosters positive self-esteem, team spirit and individual growth through personal achievement and team play. We are dedicated to teaching softball fundamentals and life skills through good sportsmanship, leadership, positive coaching, and peer and parent communication.

Our goal is for each player to have fun while gaining knowledge of the game. We strive to create and maintain an environment of teamwork, honesty and fair play- with a secondary importance placed on winning. All our volunteers work to achieve this mission. We believe our children are our most precious assets and represent the future of our communities. Through our involvement in their lives, we will strive to leave a positive, lasting impression.

We are always looking for ways to improve our facility, equipment and improve the overall experience for our children. As a family-oriented program, we try to achieve this while keeping costs within reach for our families. With the support of individuals and businesses like yours, we've been able to provide this service and keep our league running since 1964. Your support- whether through raffle items, monetary donations, or purchasing a sponsorship, would be greatly appreciated. We are a registered non-profit organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, so your donation is fully tax-deductible.

Included you will find our current sponsorship form for your reference, or if would like to contribute in any other manner, please contact us at fundraising@oldbridgesoftball.org. We thank you in advance for your generosity and support.

Respectfully yours,

Edwin Cepeda President Old Bridge Girls Softball League